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1st payment of Interest on Equity postponed to December 30 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In accordance with CVM Instruction 358/2002 as amended, Cemig (Companhia Energética de Minas Gerais, listed and 

traded in São Paulo, New York and Madrid), hereby reports to the Brazilian Securities Commission (CVM), the São 

Paulo Stock Exchange (B3) and the market as follows:  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In a meeting held on today’s date, the Board of Directors approved alteration of the 

date of payment to stockholders of the first installment of Interest on Equity.  

 

At its meeting of December 18, 2019, the Board had originally scheduled this first 

payment, in the amount of R$ 200 million (two hundred million Reais) to take place on 

June 30, 2020.  

 

In view of the uncertainty and volatility caused by the Covid-19 pandemic, 

management has concluded that it would be prudent to postpone the date of this 

payment, as a preventive measure, to provide the Company with an additional reserve 

of cash to meet any needs that might arise in this period.  

 

The date of this payment has been rescheduled to December 30, 2020. All other 

conditions of this distribution of Interest on Equity to stockholders remain unchanged, 

in accordance with the Notice to Stockholders of December 18, 2019. 

 

We re-emphasize our commitment to transparency, and will keep the market fully 

updated. 

 

 

 

Belo Horizonte, June 18, 2020 
 

 
Leonardo George de Magalhães 

Chief Finance and Investor Relations Officer 


